
SUMMER REMINDERS
Summer work for returning students went home on field day. This must be returned completed on the first

day of school as they count for grades.  

Every family must have a FACTS Family Portal account for incidental billing, field trips, lunch, etc. SECS-MI is
the code. As of July 1 , 2025, all incidental billing and fees will be auto-pay. You will be notified when

charges are added, but it will be an auto-pay reminder instead of an invoice. If you are carrying over an
incidental fee from last school year, it will be coming out this month on July 20th. Contact Jackie if you

need assistance.

st

Supply lists for 2025-26 is on the home page of the school website. Lunch orders for September will go out
in August and will be due August 26 .th

The family handbook has been updated for the 2025-26 school year. Please note that smartwatches,
connected to phone or not, are not allowed for students. Tommy Hilfiger has added performance quarter-

zips in red and navy that are uniform-approved. Light blue polos, shoes, accessories, etc. are no longer
uniform for the 2025-26 school year.

As summertime usually brings more screen time, I want to share some resources for
keeping your children safe online. An excellent resource to check out is

www.protectyoungeyes.com They offer a course for parents that comes with a fee, but they
also have a lot available for free. Check out the “resources” tab where you will find device
guides, app reviews and the latest eye-opening tech research. Another great resource is

www.missingkids.org/netsmartz which has materials for parents and kids to meet them at
their age level covering topics like gaming safely, generative AI and cyber bullying. The

American Academy of Pediatrics also has a lot of info on media at www.healthychildren.org.
Hope these resources help as you balance screentime with outdoor play, reading, playing

board games, and all of the fun activities that summer brings!

This Week with Mrs. Kelly
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Reminders

As we wrap up the 2024–2025 school year at St. Edith, I want to take a moment to
thank each one of you for your support and partnership. This year has been filled
with growth, discovery, and countless moments of joy as our students embraced

new challenges and celebrated their successes. Our dedicated teachers and staff
have worked tirelessly to create a nurturing and inspiring environment, and none of

this would be possible without the strong connection between home and school.
Thank you all for welcoming me as your leader. As we head into summer, I wish you
all a restful break. I look forward to welcoming everyone back in August for another

exciting year ahead! 

A Note from Mrs. Scaramucci

https://www.stedithschool.com/
https://theeaglesroost-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/rscaramucci_stedith_org/Edemt0BQerVCr6KMQxVHNEYBtSdsysHG0geUCndg_fm-Tg?e=gCkeiV
http://www.protectyoungeyes.com/
http://www.missingkids.org/netsmartz
http://www.healthychildren.org/


Students in grades five through eight are eligible for the Honor Roll. To qualify for
the Honor Roll, a student must have A or B grades in all academic subjects, and in

all non-academic subjects, an Outstanding or Satisfactory in conduct.

St. Edith Honor Roll
FOURTH QUARTER

SEVEnth GradeFIFth Grade SIXth Grade
Ann Bragg

Stella Carter
Maria Files

Ella Kalmbach
Carter Kiefer
Keilana Kufel

Sonny Lamsen
Jakob Liepa

Mia Mascarello
Ciera McCarthy-Soto

Luka Nancovski
Ryan Parker

Genevieve Reisner
Katelyn Thompson

Erin Timmis
Olivia Urban

Josh Bozaan
Aubrey Canfield
Michael Grahor
Daniel Howard

Aidan Kiefer
Charlie Phillips

Carter Woodruff

Matthew Albano
Josie Bilotto

Zoey Blackburn
CeCe Cassata

Damien Denault
Josephine Fornash

Lucas Kufel
Austin Mink
Alex Niemiec

Gabriela Perino
Ryan Phillips

Adriana Urban
Scarlett Walker

Evan Zagata






